
SECURITY ALERT 

 

 

I have been informed of at least two thefts of oil within the village in 
the last few days. 

This is a reminder of the need to keep your premises secure and also 
to keep an eye on your own and neighbouring properties. If you see 
anything suspicious then call 999 for an emergency response from 
the police. 

Consider additional security measures to safeguard your property 
including garden sheds and oil tanks. 

 

Colin Venes 

Thornham Parish Council.                                     16th September 2022.  

 

 


